
 

At Enfield Heights Academy, we are KIND, RESPECTFUL, RESILIENT and BRAVE.  
We are the Force for Positive Change. 

 
 14th November 2023  

 
Science Selfie: Protecting Our Planet Day  

  
 
 
To celebrate ‘Protecting Our Planet Day’ on Thursday 30th November 2023, we have an exciting 
challenge for all our budding eco-warriors at Enfield Heights Academy. As responsible students, we 
know how much you want to make a positive difference, so we are challenging you to take some small 
actions to show our incredible planet a little more love.  
 
Here are some ideas for ways in which you can help protect our planet. 

● Become a habitat hero to make your garden a wildlife-friendly space by creating: 

- A mini–Bug Hotel 

- A Bird-tastic Bird Bath 

- A Creepy Crawly Cottage 

- A Logpile Lair 

 

● Get green-fingered and plant your own bulbs this Autumn, ready for spring! 

 

● Grow your own fruits or vegetables indoors whilst Winter approaches. 

 

● Reduce, Reuse, Recyle- you could create a sustainable item or recycle used materials/clothing to 

create new items with new purposes. 

More ideas here: https://www.natgeokids.com/uk/discover/science/nature/how-to-save-the-

planet/ 



 

 
 
These are just some ideas but you can get creative and think of your own! 
 
Once completed, take a selfie with your ‘action’ and title it, write your first name and class, along with a 
short blurb as to how it is protecting the planet. Please either print these off as hard copies and hand 
them into your class teacher or complete on Google Classroom and click ‘hand in’- winners will be 
selected! 
The deadline for handing in your ‘Science Selfies’ is Tuesday 28th November 2023.  

Now, get out there and save the world!        
 

 
 
 
Mrs Powrie  

  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


